
Hi there

My name is Alison Torres and I am the owner and occupier of 7/1290 Pittwater Rd Narrabeen. 
I unfortunately missed the deadline for submissions as it was right before Christmas and I was 
moving into this apartment, so things were hectic (I’m a single parent). I’ve just found the time 
to review the proposed development in the next block, and frankly I’m shocked. 

If you approve raising the height of the development to 11m you are in effect removing all of 
the natural light coming into my apartment. I will no longer be able to see any sky - in fact, I will 
just look straight out onto an apartment block. 
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The entire view you see here from my window will be taken up with a building, and with a 
height of 11m I will lose all my winter sun. 

How is this acceptable? How is this fair?

I fully support creating affordable housing, and developing blocks like this for the local 
community. But please don’t approve an increase to the height. Keeping it at 3 stories is still 
very high, and will still provide the developers and council with plenty of money. Even at 3 
stories it will still have a detrimental impact on our building. But 4 stories will completely over-
shadow us.

I am very happy to allow the developers and council representatives to come to my balcony 
and lounge room to observe for themselves the adverse impact to my living experience of any 
development, let alone one 11m high. 

Many thanks

Alison Torres
0403 866 845
alisonctorres@hotmail.com


